ETTY LAW OFFICE, rc.

MARK T. PETTY ANDREW L. PETTY

September 23, 2013

Mr. John Kraft
7060 Illinois Highway 1
Paris, IL 61944

Re: Arcola Township

Dear Mr. Kraft:

My client has received your “request for information”. I don’t
know how many times I have reiterate this but under the Act, we
have to produce documents to you. Obviously, if there is a
printout or a financial transaction history report that we have,
we will produce it but we are not going to create any lists on
the Comfort Station Fund or any other document. Each and every
other document that we have that applies to your request will be

produced.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,
Mark T. Petty
MTP/1lxr

p.c. Arcola Township
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